
 
 

 

August 3, 2011 
 
Mr. Wolfgang Daiss 
EAASDC e.V. President 
 

Dear Mr. Daiss, 

Please accept our sincerest appreciation for your thoughtful contribution for the “East Japan 
Big-Earthquake Fund.”  We received with great pleasure your transfer of 5,000 Euro, about 
550,000 Japanese Yen, to the Mizuho Bank a few days ago.  We, on behalf of Japanese 
square dancers, would like to extend to you again our sincere thanks for your friendship and 
invaluable support through square dance activities.   

Actually, it will soon be five months since the big earthquake and subsequent tsunami hit the 
north east coastal areas of Japan.  We are still receiving reports of many sad stories from 
everywhere in Japan.  Anyhow we will certainly try to our best to recover and restore our 
normal lives to enjoy square dancing.   

The 50th Square Dance Convention in Tokyo, to which you will attend, is just near at hand;  
through the Convention, we are going to resume our cheerful activities, as you may 
understand.  I also look forward to seeing you and dancing with you there soon! 

Thank you again for your heartfelt offer to us. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
Tatsuzo TAKASE 
President, JSDA 
 
cc :  K. Okiyoshi, Vice President, JSDA 
 T. Matsushita, Vice President, JSDA 
 K. Handa, Executive Director, JSDA 
 S. Nishimura, Chairman of the International Affairs Committee, JSDA 
   

Japan Square Dance Association (JSDA) 
Head Office: Kanda Mihama Bldg. 4FL 
 1-7, Kanda Suda-cho, Chiyoda, Tokyo  101-0041  JAPAN 

phone:  +81-3-6240-6560 facsimile : +81-3-6240-6561 
E-mail: squaredance@giga.ocn.ne.jp 
Website: http://www.squaredance.or.jp/english/ 
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